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CERA has launched an online map showing a time lapse of CBD cordon reductions from 22 

February 2011 through to the present day. 

The cordon reduction map, which can be viewed at http://cera.govt.nz/maps/cordon-reduction, 

shows the CBD cordon's outer perimeter within the CBD Four Avenues from when it measured 3.9 

square kilometres in February, to now measuring 0.7 square kilometres. 

The map is being launched at a time when CERA operations are focusing work in the eastern and 

south-east areas of the cordon in anticipation of further reductions close to Christmas and in the 

New Year. 

It will continue to be updated as cordon reductions are announced. 
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